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LD 303, HP203 I do not support the repeal of LD 303. Maine cannot be a safe harbor 
for those espousing bigotry, antisemitism, and racism. Particularly if such a group or 
individual are involved in paramilitary training or actions.  This will lead to a 
dangerous atmosphere for the general public and violence.  


